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Re: Motion regarding proposals for the Point Fermin Historic Light Station property.
The Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board adopted the following resolution at its November 18,
2019 Board and Stakeholder Meeting:

Motion supporting joint development of proposals for the Point Fermin Historic Light
Station property.

Coastline and Parks Committee

Whereas, the Recreation and Parks Department has recently acquired jurisdiction over the
recent acquisition of the Point Fermin Historic Light Station property, and

Whereas, the Point Fermin Lighthouse Society has been instrumental in furthering public
outreach, developing the current Use Plan, and the furnishing of the Point Fermin Historic
Light Station property, and

Whereas, the Use Plan requires public access, use and benefit, now

Therefore be it Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council requests that
negotiations for usage and protection of this property include the Point Fermin
Lighthouse Society, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council, the Los Angeles
Department of Recreation and Parks, and other interested stakeholders.

Sincerely,

Ll Gkt

Doug Epperhart, President
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board



